Office of Superintendent of Schools November 4, 1999
Board Meeting of November 17, 1999

Personnel Management and Services
Nelson E. Diaz, Deputy Superintendent

SUBJECT: APPOINT AND ASSIGN:
ELECTRONIC DATA PROCESSING (EDP) AUDITS SUPERVISOR

The following recommendation is made in accordance with the Miami-Dade County Public
Schools/Dade County Schools Administrators’ Association labor contract.

The Electronic Data Processing Audits Supervisor (EDP) supervises and performs financial
and data processing using microcomputers or mainframe connection as assigned by the
Executive Director of EDP Audits.

This recommendation is the direct result of the Board-approved advertisement and
selection process.

This Item will be made available prior to the Board meeting of November 17, 1999.
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